
 

1At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the Force for Positive Change. 

 
 
 

 
7th February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

RE: ‘Eggsploring’: unforgettable learning experience 

 

 

As part of our Understanding the World, the children will be learning about life cycles and animals: how 
they grow and change.  
 
We have contacted ‘Eggsploring’ company who specialise in renting incubator sets and eggs for schools.  
 
The living eggs will be delivered to school in an incubator on 11th March and for 2 weeks the children will 
be able to engage in this wonderful enriching learning experience. The eggs are from a Government-
accredited hatchery adhering to stringent Bio-Security Practices. http://www.eggsploring.com 
 
This is such an exciting opportunity for the children to watch the eggs hatch and have the chance to look 
after the chicks over the two weeks they are in school.  
 
We ask kindly, for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 towards the costs of having the chicks in school. 
Payments are to be made via Arbor. We really appreciate your support to continue to enable the children 
to have a real, immersive and purposeful involvement in their learning. This will be an unforgettable science 
experience and great preparation for year 1.  
 
We look forward to sharing this experience with the children and seeing the new arrivals!  
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
Headteacher 
 


